
The McCandless-Franklin Park
Ambulance Authority (MFPAA)
hereby  announces  this
solicitation for bids for a roof
replacement  for  our  facility
located at 9925 Grubbs Road,
Wexford, PA 15090. Interested
parties are asked to contact
the  ambulance  office  to
request bid specifications no
later than Friday, January 19,
2024.  Bid  specifics  can  be
obtained  by  visiting  the
ambulance  headquarters  or
by  calling  412-367-5883,
Monday  through  Friday,
8:00am to 4:00pm. Proposals
will  be  due  no  later  than
Monday, January 22, 2024 at
12 noon. 1. The MFPAA EMS
by-laws  do  not  discriminate
against  applicants  for
membership on the basis of
race,  color,  religious  creed,
national  origin,  sex,  age  or
handicap.

Christopher Dell
Chief


